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Our Ref: HP7144
Dear Parents/Guardians

We believe that EID will take place on Friday 15th June 2018.
We appreciate that you might not find out for definite until nearer the time, however, for Friday 15th June to be authorised as a day of Religious Observance you will need to complete a “Leave of Absence Form” before Monday 4th June.  These forms are available from the School Office.
Please note that only ONE day will be authorised for Religious Observation providing we have received a completed Leave of Absence Form.  Any other days taken will NOT be authorised.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy EID.

Yours sincerely
Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
